
Coleta Sportsmen’s Club Meeting 6/19/23   

7 members present,  

Vice Pres. Rob Miller chaired the meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Read by Paula Adams. Balance (checking accounts) US Bank $5,677.67, MS Bank $39,938.12, 

Queen of Hearts $30,066.50 should be $6,345, Fishing Derby $508.90, Total with Misc. $46,568.33 

Report Adopted as corrected. 

Minutes from May meeting passed out, no corrections. Approved 

 

Unfinished Business: 

   

1 Pond report: Pond is green and full of weeds. In the past it was being treated with bacteria to 

eat the muck off the bottom. This year it’s being treated for the weeds and algae, most of 

what is showing is dead. Company also hired a replacement worker so will be doing visits 

every 2 weeks instead of monthly. May need more aeration or sprinkler.  

Rob Miller waiting for Rye to head out and ripen, then he’ll chop it to help re-seed, may also 

add additional grass seed in the fall. 

Kevin Cook got the cover built and installed over the overflow tube. 

2 Basement sealing and painting, concrete in front of Trap Club. 2022? Nothing New 

3 Aluminum docks- Nothing New 

4 Archery Club-Landscape for run off away from building, Bathrooms, Fridge, Microwave?, 

Baseboard, Floor. Nothing New 

5 Kevin Cook building new overhead board for Archery Club entrance. Kevin Cook is working on 

it. 

6 Walking bridge needs a post put under it. Gary Linton put a post under it and did some re-

enforcing. 

7 Open House to show Building improvements. On Hold 

8 Club Credit Cards. Paula Adams is working on getting one for her, Dave Lockhart, Kent 

Bushman and Kevin Cook. 

9 Com Ed- Paula Adams had to cancel accounts and start new ones to get names and address 

changed because it had a different EIN then what the Club had. 

New Business 

1 Rob Miller sprayed the food plots, 2 have beans and waiting for rain to put sunflowers in 3rd. 

2 Members asking if outlets at campground worked. As far as those at meeting knew they were but 

Rob Miller will try to stop and check. If not working members need to let an Officer know. 

3 3D shoot planned for 9/16 & 17, Skeet on the 16th. Kent Bushman called Jake Amesquita to inform 

him they would have to relocate several targets due to Skeet shooting as it is a different direction 

then Trap Shooting. Jake was going to do some testing on a safe trail.   

 

Meeting  adjourned at 8:05pm  

Future Dates 

7/22 Youth Day 

9/23 Family Fun Day 


